
From: Woodlake Engineer
To: Davis, Tracy
Cc: cook, Shane; Julie Watson; McLain, Carolyn; Payne, John (JPAYNE@ncdoj.gov); Vinson, Toby; Cole, Brad; Mills,

Nick; Munger, Bridget; Ansel, Douglas R
Subject: Woodlake weekly status update #7: May 16, 2017
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 6:22:02 PM

 
Dear Mr. Davis,

On behalf of Woodlake CC Corporation and in accordance with the Consent Judgment,  please
find below the Woodlake weekly status update #7, dated May 17, 2017.

1.  Water Elevation Report:  Water elevation remains at approximately 211 feet with both
bottom drains fully open; the eastern-most drain remains dry.

2.  Defendant's progress on obtaining a contractor(s) to complete work required by this
Consent Judgment:  Olde South Landscaping is doing site preparation and limited demolition
in preparation for Crowder Heavy Construction to begin heavy demolition.  The contract with
Crowder is in process.  

3.  Dates for bid, preconstruction and construction meetings:  Nothing significant to report.  

4.  Work status update related to choice B:  The breach commenced on Saturday, May 13 with
demolition of the debris fence at the front of the dam.  Demolition continued on Monday, May
15 with removal of the metal spillway gates and walkway.  Erosion control measures and
access improvements will continue throughout the week.  

Please let us know if any amplifying information is desired.

Regards,
Chris Meng
Engineering Consultant
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